
Dear Elks Members, 

Our tennis courts have become more popular lately (perhaps due to the recent renovations), which is great!  We love 

seeing people out there using them for both tennis and pickleball! 

In an effort to add some organization/structure around the use of these courts we are rolling out an online reservation 

system using SignUpGenius.  This will allow members to reserve a court (or courts) for certain periods of time and also 

make others aware when they are in use, so people (ideally) won’t show up and have to wait around too long for an 

open court.   

This will also allow us to be aware of the times in which the tennis instructors are using the courts for lessons or their 

summer camps (starting shortly).  We will also be able to make people aware of any “open court” times that are 

scheduled for all members to come out and play in a casual format and get to meet other Elks members/players. 

The SignupGenius format allows us to schedule two weeks of activity so a new schedule will be rolled out every two 

weeks and a link will be posted/available in the Tennis section of our Lodge 1991 Home page (elks.org), see below. 

 

 

If you scroll down, you can find the Tennis section (see below) 



 

 

We have also created a new E-mail address to field questions about use of the courts, to hear feedback/suggestions and 

to help organize a distribution list for (potential) future events/tournaments and other communications.   This new E-

mail address is ‘courts@elks1991.org’.   

As with anything new, there will be some learnings with these things, but we ask that you bear with us during these 

growing pains.  This is your Lodge, and we look forward to input from all involved who want to make the use of our 

courts a smoother and more organized operation.   

Thank you, 

Elks Lodge Court Committee 

 


